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Sent: Sunday, October 13, 2002 4:26 PM 
To: 'comment@bpa.gov' 
Subject: Clean Energy Policy 
 
 
As an environmental educator and an advocate of air quality improvement, I 
urge the BPA to adopt the proposed Clean Energy Policy into the 2006 plan. 
We need your commitment to providing sustainable energy. We know the 
possibility exists. We know that North-Westerners value the quality of their 
environment. Please represent the American populace by taking the steps 
needed to limit air and water quality degradation. 
 
Most Sincerely, 
Eileen Stapp 
 
Eileen Stapp, Waste Reduction Education Coordinator 
Clackamas County Recycling Partnership 
9101 SE Sunnybrook Blvd. 
Clackamas, OR 97015 
503.353.4454 FAX: 503.353.4453 
 
 
 


